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Admin Message 
 
 
Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 
Happy New Year! We hope that the holiday season brought joy,  
relaxation, and cherished moments with family and friends. As we step 
into January, we are filled with excitement for the opportunities and 
learning that 2025 will bring. 
 
This month is already shaping up to be a busy one. We encourage all 
families to join us for the School Community Council (SCC) meeting 
on Wednesday, January 15th, at 6:30 PM. Your input and involvement 
play a crucial role in shaping our school’s programs and initiatives. 
 
Friday, January 24th, marks Report Card Day. This is a valuable  
opportunity to celebrate your child’s progress and identify areas for 
growth. Please take some time to review the report card with your 
child and set goals for the months ahead. If you have questions or need 
more information about your child’s progress, feel free to reach out to 
their teacher. 
 
As always, we are committed to working together to create a positive 
and enriching educational environment for all our students. Your  
continued support, collaboration, and involvement help make Red 
Wing Public School a wonderful place to learn and grow. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our vibrant school community. We look 
forward to an exciting and productive January! 
 
Mr. Tournier & Mrs. Morley 



 

HOT MEAL ORDERS  

DUE JANUARY 17th 

 HOT MEAL  JANUARY  24th 

STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES ARE NOW DUE 
KINDERGARTEN ˚15.00 
GRADE 1 –8 ˚30.00 
FEES CAN BE PAID TO SCHOOL CASH ONLINE OR AT THE OFFICE 
CASH OR CHEQUE. THESE FEES HELP  WITH EXTRA CURRICULAR  
ACTIVITIES AND SUPPLIES FOR THE SCHOOL. 

REMINDER  
REDWING  

PUBLIC SCHOOL IS A 
NUT 

FREE SCHOOL 
 

Just a reminder to parents and guardians, winter has arrived. Please make 
sure your child is dressed for the weather. The open fields in the playground 
make it feel a little colder than it is.  

 
PARENTS AND GUARDIANS PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS A WATER BOTTLE 
HERE AT SCHOOL.  THERE IS A  WATER FILLING STATION TO FILL UP WATER BOTTLES 
ALSO PLEASE ENSURE THEY HAVE  UTENSILS WHEN NEEDED FOR YOUR CHILDS 
LUNCHES. 



Exciting Opportunity: Prince Albert and North East Regional Science Fair 2025 

Is your child curious about science, technology, or engineering? We are thrilled to invite students to participate in the Prince Albert 
and North East Regional Science Fair on Thursday, March 27, 2025, at the Science Centre in Gateway Mall, Prince Albert. 

Many parents may think their child can only participate if their entire class is entering – but that's not the case! Students can enter the 
fair individually, and it’s a fantastic way to showcase creativity, innovation, and problem-solving skills. 

What to Expect: Participating in the Science Fair is a fun and rewarding experience. Students in grades 5-12 can showcase projects in 
various categories, such as math, physical science, life science, computers, and engineering. Projects should follow the fair’s safety and 
ethics guidelines, and students will need to present their project to a panel of judges who will evaluate their understanding and crea-
tivity. It’s a great way to learn presentation skills and dive deeper into subjects that fascinate them. 

For students in grades 7-12, there’s an exciting chance to move on to the Canada-Wide Science Fair in Fredericton, New Bruns-
wick, from May 31 - June 7, 2025. While only these grades are eligible for nationals, all students from grades 5-12 are welcome to 
join in the regional fun! 

Whether your child is fascinated by math, life sciences, or engineering, there’s a place for their ideas at the Science Fair. Let’s get crea-
tive and have fun with science! 

For more information on how to register, contact: 

Trista Parsons 

tparsons@srsd119.ca 

Heidi Abbey-Der 


